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 TCC Newsletter 
TREFRIW COMMUNITY COUNCIL (TCC)	 AUTUMN 2023

We need you this 
autumn! To volunteer 
to help please email 
xxxx 

Could you become a 
Flood Warden to help 
our community 
prepare for flood 
events?  

The outside of the 
village hall would love 
a weed and tidy up! 

Some of our benches 
need a lick of paint 
before winter! 

BRO GOWER 
PLAYPARK 

We are applying 
for grant funding 
for a roundabout!

1
CEMETERY 

We are starting 
work on the 

cemetery extension 
soon! 

2
VILLAGE HALL 

We want to set up a 
community group to 

help us with 
improving the hall! 
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Welcome to our Newsletter! 
We are trialling a newsletter to tell you what we’re doing, 
what’s on, and how you can get involved! 

What is TCC? We are the community council for Trefriw and Llanrhychwyn 
(previously known as a parish council). Our purpose is to help make Trefriw and 
Llanrhychwyn (‘our wards’) a nice place to live and visit.  

Who is TCC? All Community Councillors are volunteers who live in our wards. Most 
of us also work and have busy family lives! Our full complement is nine councillors – 
seven represent the Trefriw ward and two represent the Llanrhychwyn ward. 
Councillors’ names and contact details are on the next page; they are also listed on 
the village notice boards by Trefriw hall and in Llanrhychwyn and on our website: 
www.trefriwcommunitycouncil.co.uk. We also employ one part time Clerk.  

What does TCC do? We are the first port of call for residents about problems in the 
community! We will try to help where we can, which may include referring you to 
other bodies, e.g. Conwy County Borough Council (CCBC), Snowdonia National 
Park Authority (SNPA) or Natural Resources Wales (NRW).  

Our meeting minutes tell you what we’re doing - they are posted on the village 
notice boards and on our website. Things we are responsible for in Trefriw and 
Llanrhychwyn are: reviewing planning applications; providing community skips; 
maintaining the cemetery and liaising with funeral directors and families to arrange 
burials and memorials; maintaining village benches, planters and the war memorial; 
looking after our recreation ground and playparks; maintaining and hiring the 
village hall; and supplying the village Christmas tree and lights!

WHAT 
WE’RE 
DOING 
THIS 

AUTUMN

http://www.trefriwcommunitycouncil.co.uk
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TREFRIW COMMUNITY COUNCIL (TCC)	

WHAT’S ON AND DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Tuesday 14th November, 7pm - Community Council meeting (please 
contact the Clerk if you would like to attend) 

Thursday 16th November, from 8.30am - Community Skip, Bro Gower 

Thursday 16th November, 10.30 - 12.00 - Community coffee morning in 
the village hall. All welcome for a cuppa, games and chat! 

Sunday 3rd December, 5pm - Christingle service followed by tree 
lighting at St Mary’s church then mince pies and mulled wine in the 
village hall 

Tuesday 12th December, 7pm - Community Council meeting (please 
contact the Clerk if you would like to attend)

Meet your Community 
Councillors! 
We currently have seven Councillors. If 
you might be interested in filling one of 
our two vacancies please get in touch or 
visit our website for more info!  

Kim Ellis, Tan y Berllan, 01492 642125 (Chair) 

Jasmine Kelly, Crafnant House, 07904 390960 
(Vice Chair) 

Lucy Williams, Maesteg, 07971 622383 

Wil Morris, The Old Rectory, 07795 657394 

Idris Bowen, Bryn Estyn, 07478 273611 

Gareth Siddorn, Pen Yr Alt, Llanrhychwyn, 
07795 248718 

Bronwyn Griffith, Cae Crwn, Crafnant Road 
07877 009963 

Clerk and Financial Officer: Vikki Teasdale, 
Angorfa,  07305 316095, email 
clerk@trefriwcommunitycouncil.co.uk 

Tell us what you want! 

We want to hear from you about your future 
hopes for Trefriw and Llanrhychwyn! 

What do you like about living here? 

What improvements would you like to see? 

How can Trefriw Community Council work with 
residents to achieve these goals? 

You can get in touch via email, phone, our 
Facebook page, or by coming along to our 
monthyl community coffee mornings or Council 
meetings.  

mailto:clerk@trefriwcommunitycouncil.co.uk
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